
Condolence Committee Report:  April 11, 2023 

Father Phil forwards the list of  VVA Veterans who have pasted on, to our  
AVVA Condolence Committee: Fran Davis & Paula Davis  who sends out 
the Sympathy cards to the Families of the Veterans. 

Our last quarter of mailings was 475.00. 

New supplies have been ordered for the next quarter.   

Respectfully Submitted,  

Bobbie Morris 

Committee Chair, 

Committee: Fran Davis, Paula Davis 

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to our AVVA program. 

 

 


